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From: Randall Leber <rand58@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 10:08 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may be concerned,

Regarding reducing leverage on trading accounts, | strongly urge you to reject these changes simply
due to the fact that it puts U.S. traders and their brokers at a distinct disadvantage. This could all

but ruin the retail brokerage industry in this country as it would force traders such as myself to
seek offshore accounts.

Randall Leber
California, USA
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